THE FLORIDA STATE UNIVERSITY
COLLEGE OF CRIMINOLOGY & CRIMINAL JUSTICE

June 24, 2015

Mr. Denny Abbott
353 Hammocks Trail
Greenacres, FL 33413

Dear Denny,

On behalf of the College of Criminology and Criminal Justice and the Alumni & Friends of
Criminology (AFC), I am honored to inform you that you have been selected to be included and
recognized as a ‘Distinguished Alumni’ of the College. Your nomination was confirmed by the
Board during our Spring Meeting.

It is our pleasure to recognize your accomplishments, career, and service to Florida State
University. Along with your fellow Distinguished Alumni, you stand as a fine example of the
incredible Alumni & Friends who choose a life-long relationship with the Florida State
University College of Criminology and Criminal Justice.

We would like to invite you to attend the AFC Hall of Fame Celebration where you will be
recognized during the ceremony. The Celebration will take place in Tallahassee on October 17,
2015 from 9:00 am to 11:00 am. Formal invitations will be in the mail later this summer.

I would encourage you to make reservations as soon as possible to secure lodging during this
busy home-game weekend. We look forward to seeing you soon and will keep you updated with
additional information on the upcoming event. To RSVP, please contact our Director of
Development, Ms. Eden Thorne, by phone (850) 645-7585 or by email at
ethorne@foundation.fsu.edu.

Sincerely,
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Price Foster Brian M. Stephens
Chairman, AFC Advisory Board Vice-Chair, AFC Advisory Board

Eppes Hall, 145 Convocation Way, PO. Box 3061273, Tallahassee, FL. 32306-1273
850.644.4050 * Fax 850.644.9614 * www.criminology.fsu.edu



